In regards to the publication/newspaper requirement:

CSI has spoken with CDE about the newspaper requirement, and they are ok with charter schools posting the notice on their website and school building, and not posting in the newspaper as long as they have made a good faith effort to post notices to all other feasible locations in the area. So, posting is a requirement, and statute does refer to the “newspaper”, however CDE considers the statutory requirement met as long as the school made a good faith effort to post the notice wherever feasible.

The proposed budget must be kept on file in the admin office, for inspection, until the board has approved the budget. Statute indicates such notice shall appear “at least once” in a publication, which indicates a minimum of one day. If a publication is not used, statute indicates a notice must be kept for at least fifteen days in the administrative offices of the district and in two other public places in the district.
